
 Busbridge Junior School 

Newsletter 

Assemblies 
Our themes for assemblies this half term: 
 
Generosity 
Old Testament Stories 
 

Dates for Your Diary   

April 2016  
Mon 18th Primary place outcomes to parents 
Mon 18th  Guildford Flames Drugsfreeze for  
  Year 6 (information emailed) 
Thurs 21st Year 5 Trip to Winchester Science Centre 
Fri 29th   Friends of Busbridge PTA Meeting 3pm 
 

May 2016 
Mon 2nd Bank Holiday - school closed 
Tues 3rd & 
Wed 4th  Year 5 Level 1 Bikeability training 
Thurs 5th  School closed - Polling day for Police 
  Commissioner elections  
Sat May 7th  Swimming Gala from 6pm at Godalming 
  Leisure Centre for years 4, 5 & 6  
  (information to follow) 
w/c Mon 9th  SATS week 
w/c Mon 16th  Travelling Book Fayre 
Tues 17th &   
Wed 18th Speedwatch for Year 6 (details to follow) 
Mon 23rd Year 5 Rainbow Theatre Greek Work 
  shop (details to follow) 
 

June 2016 
Tues 14th Year 3 Trip to The Look Out Discovery 
  Centre (letter to follow) 
Thurs 23rd School closed - Polling day for  
  EU Referendum  
 

 Summer Term 2016 

11th April to 22nd July 2016 

Half term 30th May to 3rd June 2016 
 

SCHOOL CLOSED for BANK HOLIDAY 

Monday 2nd May 2016 
 

   SCHOOL CLOSURE - POLLING DAY  
for Police Commissioner Elections 

Thursday    5th May 2016 
 

               SCHOOL CLOSURE - POLLING DAY 
for EU Referendum 

                         Thursday    23rd June 2016 
 

Welcome back for the Summer term. We hope you all had an   
enjoyable Easter holiday.  
 

A new addition... 
Over the Easter holidays Laura Edmends, one of our 
Learning Support Assistants, had her baby - a boy called 
Henry. Congratulations to Laura and her family and we 
wish them all the best with their new addition! 
 
Talents Sale 
I was absolutely thrilled with the response for our Talents       
fundraiser this year. Once again, we have been so impressed with 
the creativity and ingenuity of the children’s ideas. Some of the 
money making ideas have included a sponsored bike ride, car 
washing, jewellery making as well as baking cakes and biscuits. A 
big thank you to all the children, and their parents, for all the  
support and hard work which they have put into it. We have had 
130 children take part, and we are sure we will raise lots of money 
towards our playground improvement programme.  

 

The Talents sale yesterday afternoon was 
fantastic and the children did brilliantly. 
The sun shone and the stalls were full of 
interesting and beautifully crafted things 
to buy, as well as fun games to play. The 
children thoroughly enjoyed selling their 
home-made wares, as well as entertaining 
their friends with games such as guess the 
sweets in the 
jar, turn a cup, 
lucky dip and 
name a teddy. 
 

 
Some children are still working on their fundraising at home and 
we would like to remind you that all money raised, including the 
original £3, must be returned to the school by Monday 18th April.  
Please make sure that it is clearly marked with the child’s name 
and class, and is returned with the completed slip to say what 
they did and the total money raised. We hope to be able to let 
you know the result next week, and which class has won the class 
reward for raising the most money! 

 
Mufti Day and Cake Sale  

We finished last term with a Mufti day and Cake sale. 
Thank you to  everyone who brought in cakes, and to 
all the PTA parent helpers who ran the stall in the 
rain! We are pleased to inform you that we raised a 
tasty £262.30.   
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Surrey School Games Quicksticks Hockey Festival      
On Wednesday Miss Warner and a team of ten year 5 and 6 children represented our school brilliantly in 
the Surrey School Games hockey final at Surrey Sports Park. The team had already won a tournament 
against local schools which meant they had qualified to this County final. The team faced 5 matches 
against other finalists in Surrey, such as Reigate Priory School and St Bedes. They played incredibly well as 
a team and bravely faced some tough opponents. Well done to those children who took part and to all the 
parents for their continued support. 
 
P&G Surrey Youth Games 2016 - Saturday 18th and Sunday 19th June 

The P&G Surrey Youth Games is Surrey’s biggest sport event for young people. It is a great opportunity for 
anyone between the ages of 7 and 16 to learn a new sport, develop skills and represent Waverley. The P&G 
Surrey Youth Games will take place at the Surrey Sports Park in Guildford on Saturday 18th and Sunday 19th 
June. For more information and how to register go to www.waverley.gov.uk/syg - registration closes    
Wednesday 18th May. Alternatively contact Leisure on 01483 523426 or email leisure@waverley.gov.uk. 
 

Busbridge School Prayer Meeting - Thursday 21st April  

A message from Jenny Lansdowne - have you ever wondered what goes on at the Busbridge Schools' Prayer Meeting? As 

well as being a place to bring the needs of the local schools and families, it provides an oasis of calm and peace in your 

busy days. We also provide tea, coffee and biscuits. It is not just for church members as everyone is welcome, including 

toddlers. The next meeting is in Busbridge church centre from 9am on Thursday 21st April and then every third Thursday 

of the month during term time. 

 

We look forward to the summer term ahead and hopefully some lovely weather to go with it. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Carolyn Holmes - Headteacher 
 

School Meals: 
The amount for the half term  
12th April to 27th May is: 
 

(£2.15 per day, £10.75 per week) 
Year 3, 4 & 6: £68.80 
Year 5: £66.65 (taking into account 
   Winchester Science Centre Trip) 
 

We would like to remind you that it is Surrey County 
Council policy that school meals should be paid for in  
advance. Please remember to top up your account on 
Parentmail regularly. 
 

We prefer you to pay through ParentMail but if you wish 
to pay for school meals by cheque these should be payable 
to “Surrey County Council”.  

New School Lunch Menu 

Look out for the new Spring/Summer term school lunch 

meal menu leaflet which was sent home with the children 

at the end of last term. If you need to change over to either 

school meals or packed lunches please email the office   

giving a week’s notice - thank you. 

Busbridge Breakfast & After-school Care Club 

Mrs Jackie McPhail—07432 304562 

Email: jmcphail@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
 

Times and costs: 

Breakfast Club from 7.50am - 8.45am @ £5  

After-school club half session 3.30-4.45pm @ £6.50 

After-school club full session 3.30-6.00pm @ £13 


